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SDPUC Request 1-11:   

Refer to proposed Sheet No. 24, paragraph B7 where it states: “the Supplemental Design Fee 
will be applied to the cost to construct the line extension where Applicant commits to construct 
the line extension within 180 days of the date of the first design estimate.” If the customer has 
been charged more than one Supplemental Design Fee within 180 days of the date of the first 
design estimate, will all Supplemental Design Fees be applied to the cost to construct the line 
extension?  

 
Response to SDPUC Request 1-11:   

Yes.  It would be applied to the cost of construction.   

 

 


